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Senator Mark Meek has introduced SB 1590, a bill that would completely repeal the 

weight limit for Towed Water Sports Boats in the  

Newberg Pool Section of the Willamette River. Protections against the significant 

damage done by wake boats were put into effect just a few years ago. The need for 

the hard-fought-for protections hasn’t changed, so one must assume that, as usual, 

this is about money and indulging the frivolous and destructive desires of the few at 

the expense of our precious environment and the safety and enjoyment of the many. 

Please vote no as many times as necessary to put an end to this rapacious excuse 

for “recreation.” 


